Dear Friends, Jan 2016

It has been some time since our last communication. Following our Dec 2015 tour to
Florida, South Carolina & Kansas City (MO) our new year began with the sudden
passing of my father (Pastor) Al Brock. He (and mom) were talking with us the night
before. Dad had a severe brain hemorrhage the next morning (Jan 2), and at 89, on Jan
3, 2016, he made the 11am Sunday service in heaven. (Exactly 1 month after preaching
his last sermon at Penney Farms Memorial Church)

The Memorial Service was on Jan 6th at Penney Farms Memorial Church (Life
Summary included). Dad (along with Mom) was our longstanding, strongest supporter.
We know many of you were touched by his life and their ministry together. (Mom is
adjusting and will be with us in KC this March as we determine her long term care
needs). We ask for your prayers, for wisdom & strength.

Updates

After the sudden passing of Dad we are now back in Kansa City and gradually re-engaging:
Exploring Options for another Suzuki & Worship Music Camp (SWMC) in SC late June
Playing on IHOP-KC Worship & Prayer Sets (Sat 8am in GPR and Mon 6pm in ANPR)
Teaching Music (Violin & Guitar) and Volunteering at the Boys K—12 (Bethel) Academy
Exploring Options for Overseas Musicianary Opportunities (Middle East and Far East)

Prayer Requests
» Financial: Urgent Need for Monthly Supporters (Also, Great Need for SWMC Music Scholarships)
* Ongoing Financial Need for Samuel (music) & John (football) at Belmont & Missouri Valley College
* Wisdom & Strength (esp. for Melody & as we travel to FL & take in Mom for a short term stay in Mar)

For those who knew and love my Dad here are some links & resources:
Dad’s Memorial Service (YouTube) link:
https://youtu.be/BLJE2XbO9rM?t=17m30s

Link to Al Brock's Story on Amazon (also available on Ibooks):
The Journey God Chose: by Al Brock as told to Douglas Jewson
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